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ALBERTA SECURITIES COMMISSION 
STAFF NOTICE 

 
Withdrawal of ASC Policy 2.2 Public Availability of Material Filed Under the Securities Act 

June 18, 2008 

Staff of the Alberta Securities Commission have determined that ASC Policy 2.2 Public 
Availability of Material Filed Under the Securities Act (Policy 2.2) is outdated and therefore it is 
no longer required. Accordingly, Policy 2.2 is withdrawn effective immediately. 
 
For further information, please contact: 

Colin McDonald 
Corporate Secretary and Senior Legal Counsel 
Office of the General Counsel 
Alberta Securities Commission 
400, 300 - 5th Avenue S.W. 
Calgary, Alberta  T2P 3C4 
Phone: 403.355.4477 
E-mail: colin.mcdonald@seccom.ab.ca 


